
Exchange with the Ministry of Education (Singapore) 

(17 April 2024) 

 

As one of the Hong Kong representatives in an exchange event, 3D LIANG Yarou met with 

representatives from the Singapore Ministry of Education on 17 April 2024 (Wednesday). In the 

session, she shared her own experience in gifted education, shedding light on the unique challenges 

and opportunities she encountered throughout her academic journey.  

 

Organized by the Hong Kong Academy for Gifted Education (HKAGE), the event is part of the 

Hong Kong Gifted Apprentice Programme research skill enrichment training. Subvented by the 

Education Bureau of the HKSAR government, the organization has been actively providing 

opportunities for the local gifted students, aged 10 to 18 years, to enable them to realise their potential 

in a wide range of learning domains including academic and non-academic areas covering leadership, 

creativity and interpersonal skills, and to cater for their social and emotional needs as well as their 

sense of commitment to the community. 

 

Dr. WONG Kam-yiu, Jimmy, Executive Director of the HKAGE (3rd left), representative from the 

Singapore Ministry of Education (3rd right), together with 3D LIANG Yarou (2nd left) and               

other Hong Kong representatives 



 
Dr. WONG Kam-yiu, Jimmy, Executive Director of the HKAGE (1st row 3rd left), representative 

from the Singapore Ministry of Education (1st row 4th left),                                        

together with 3D LIANG Yarou (1st row 2nd left) and other Hong Kong representatives 


